
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
The School Aged Immunisation team have now finished visiting Primary schools to deliver 
the nasal flu vaccination.  The flu season continues until the end of March, and we are 
already seeing high levels of infection and hospital admissions as a result of the virus.  This 
year the vaccine is an extremely good match to the circulating virus, and it remains of 
benefit to your child, their family, and the community in which they live, to receive the 
vaccination throughout the flu season.  
  
If your child has not yet received the flu vaccination and you would like them to be 
vaccinated, please use the link below to book into a community clinic in your area.  
  

https://schoolimms.hcrgcaregroup.com/flu/2022/bookbanes 

If you have any queries or would like support, please contact our Immunisation SPA on 0300 
247 0082 or email on vcl.immunisations@nhs.net  
 
 

Kind regards 

School Age Immunisation Team 

HCRGcaregroup 
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